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Dr. Alfred Bader 

924 East Juneau, Suite 622 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Phone: 414/277-0730 

Fax: 414/277-0709 

A Chemist Helping Chemists 

December 23, 1997 

Professor Dr. Wu Dagang 

Kunming Institute of Botany 
Heilongtan, Kunming, Yunnan 

P. R. CHINA 

Dear Professor Dr. Wu Dagang: 

I so enjoyed receiving your beautiful Christmas card with lovely flowers reminding us of your 

love for Botany and Botanical Chemistry. 

Unfortunately, there is no chance that we could visit you in Kunming, much as we would like 
to, but please do keep in mind that the distance from Milwaukee to Kunming is exactly as the 

distance from Kunming to Milwaukee and we very much hope that one of these days your 

travels will allow you to visit us. 

With all good wishes for 1998, I remain, 

Yours sincerely, 

AB/nik 
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Prof. Dr. Wu Dagang 

Kunming Institute of Botany, 

Heilongtan, Kunming, Yunnan, 

P. R. China 

Tel/Fax: 0871 3322624 

e-mail: wdg@ms.kmb.ac.cn 
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